
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on June 11, 2019 

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Kathleen Dominguez, Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Recreation Advisory Commission Appointment of One (1) Alternate   

  Member 

 

DATE:  June 3, 2019____________________________________________________                                     

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint an 

alternate member to the Recreation Advisory Commission (RAC) in order to fill the vacant seat 

resulting from Jacqueline Weld Drake’s resignation. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received two applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following citizens: 

 

1) Peter Harris who resides at 173 Peruvian Ave., Palm Beach, FL. 

2) Joan Parker Coenen who resides at 400 S. Ocean Blvd., Palm Beach, FL.   

 

All applicants have submitted proof of voter registration in the Town of Palm Beach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

c.c.:   Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 Carolyn Stone, Director of Business Development and Operations 


